
March 2, 2023  

 

Testimony in support of HB0699 with amendments.  

 

I strongly support this legislation; I believe it is significant in preventing discrimination in 

education and the work force. Two of my children were forced to withdraw from attending 

universities in person to maintain their right to body autonomy. My husband was banned from 

work events due to his vaccination status.  We should all have the right to freely refuse any 

medicine and or medical procedure that violates our conscience and could put our health at risk.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dana Gruebl  
 


